Rodriguez, Lisa

From: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 7:16 PM

To: HPD ICRC Commissionsers DL

Subject: FW: Redistricting Commissioner Contact Info for D10?

From: Mike Cannatti M>
Sent: Tuesday, August 1/, :15:43 AM (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik

To: Calderon, Sara - BC <BC-Sara.Calderon@austintexas.gov>; 'Matt.Dugan@austintexas.gov'
<Matt.Dugan@austintexas.gov>; HPD ICRC Commissioners <ICRC.Commissioners@austintexas.gov>
Cc: 'WANG ExCom' <wang-board@westaustinng.com>

Subject: RE: Redistricting Commissioner Contact Info for D10?

*k%k

*** External Email - Exercise Caution

Hi Sara and/or Matt.

On behalf of the West Austin Neighborhood Group (which is located in District 10), can you please provide contact
information for the two D10 appointees to the ICRC (below)?

District 10 — Luis Gonzalez (Vice-Chair)

District 10 — Erin Dempsey

Thanks,

Mike Cannatti

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





